
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

No. 3 of 2017                                                                             10th April, 2017 
 

 
 

This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the 
Commission”) pursuant to sections 8, 126(2)(b)(i), 135(2) and 229 of the 
Insurance Act, Ch. 347 (2009 Consolidated Statute Laws). 
 
The general public is hereby notified that the registration of Namia Lloyd-
Ingraham as a long-term insurance salesperson has been cancelled. Namia 
Lloyd-Ingraham is not authorized by the Commission to sell long-term insurance 
products. 
 
The Commission is the regulator responsible for supervision and regulation of the 
insurance industry in The Bahamas. The Commission may be contacted at          
P.O. Box N-4844, 3rd Floor, Charlotte House, Charlotte & Shirley Streets or at 
info@icb.gov.bs. 
 

 
 
 

Signed 
 

Michele C. E. Fields 
Superintendent of Insurance 


